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Subject: BECKY LAKOWSKE ANNEXATION

The proposed annexation submitted to our office on Aprll 3, 2014, has been reviewed and/
the public interest. In determining whether an annexation is in the public interest, s. 66.0217+¢ S
Stats. requires the Department to examine “[t]he shape of the proposed annexation and the homogcnctty
of the territory with the annexing village or city and any other contiguous village or city....” so as
unincorporated land transitions to city or village status, the resulting boundaries are rational and easy for
jurisdictions and residents to follow.

The subject petition is for territory that is reasonably shaped and contiguous to the City of La Crosse as
determined by In re Annexation of Smith Property (2001 wi AP 201, 247 Wis.2d 946, 634 N.w.2d 840). Also, the
annexation is consistent with the Stipulation and Intergovernmental Agreement Between the Town of
Campbell and the City of La Crosse (2004) which permits annexation of territory on Hiawatha Island,
such as the Lakowske’s lot.

The Department reminds clerks of annexing municipalities of the requirements of s. 66.0217 (9)(a), Wis.
Stats., which states:

"The clerk of a city or village which has annexed shall file immediately with the secretary of state a
certified copy of the ordinance, certificate and plat, and shall send one copy to each company that
provides any utility service in the area that is annexed. The clerk shall record the ordinance with the
register of deeds and file a signed copy of the ordinance with the clerk of any affected school district..."

State and federal aids based on population and equalized value may be significantly affected through
failure to file with the Secretary of State. Please file a copy of your annexing ordinance, including a
statement certifying the population of the annexed territory. Please also include the MBR number with
your ordinance as this assists with record keeping. Your MBR number is: 13764
The address of the Office of the Secretary of State is:

Annexations and Railroads

Division of Government Records

Office of the Secretary of State

PO Box 7848

Madison WI 53707-7848

Please call me at (608) 264-6102, should you have any questions concerning this annexation review.

Sincerely,

Gl A

Erich Schmidtke, Municipal Boundary Review cc: petitioner

(1 V@mj , Qﬁ&d/



